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Spring Greetings from Prospect House

As our first newsletter of 2024, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all
your Christmas wishes, cards and gifts. We feel very lucky to get such kind messages of
support and appreciation from you, not just at Christmas but all year round too.

We hope you and your pets are enjoying the prospect of milder weather and lighter nights.

Spring and particularly Easter can provide our furry friends with many opportunities for
mischief.

Spring Hazards

For tips on how to keep your companions safe look out for posts on our Facebook and
Instagram pages, or head to our website by clicking the button below.

Spring hazards advice

You will also find our Easter opening hours on the website and details of how to get
emergency care for your pet over the Bank Holiday.

Please remember to check supplies of ongoing medications in advance of the Easter
break and give us 48-hours notice for any repeat prescription orders.

Prospect House turned 39!

In February we celebrated the 39th birthday of Prospect House with the team enjoying
pancakes and cake together.

The practice has grown and developed a
huge amount over those 39 years, but we
are proud to keep the family feel in our
close-knit team and to maintain the same
goal of providing outstanding care to your
pets.

Planning is already underway for how to
mark our 40th birthday next year!

Watch our of the team
celebrating our birthday!

Dental awareness

During February we also highlighted Pet Dental Awareness Month.

We hope you managed to take in the information displayed in our waiting room and
featured on our social media pages.

Our staff pets certainly enjoyed the
chance to show off their beautiful teeth to
you in our social media posts!

A healthy mouth is very important to our
companions in their day-to-day life and
dental disease can have a big impact on
their general health.

Our vets like to take the opportunity to
check the mouth of your furry friends on
most visits, including during their routine
vaccination health checks.

If you are concerned that your pet may be having problems with their teeth, please book
an appointment online or call the practice.

We value your feedback

We have lots more useful information and interesting cases to share with you on our social
media pages, so look out for our posts in the coming months.

If there are any topics you would like us to cover or if you want to share the experiences of
your own pets in the practice, please get in touch via email
or our

We always value so are happy to hear from you with any comments you
have on the service we give to you and your pets.

Wishing you and your pets a happy and safe springtime.

Best wishes,

From all at Prospect House
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